
Good Evening Lake Forest High School Families!

On Wednesday, March 22nd, Lake Forest High School will host the SAT School Day for

ALL 11th-grade students. Freshmen, sophomores, and seniors will work

asynchronously on March 22, from home, and will not report to school. All assignments

will be in Schoology.

Juniors: The SAT is a state-mandated test and all 11th-grade students in Delaware are

required to take the SAT. On March 22, juniors will report to school no later than 7:20

with their fully-charged, school-provided laptop and a charger. Students should not bring

any additional electronic devices, such as cell phones, airpods, and smartwatches, as they

are not permitted in the testing room. The test will last the entire day. Transportation,

breakfast, snack, and Chick-fil-a sandwich lunch will be provided. Students may bring a

water bottle and an additional snack. The CBO team will conduct the drawing for candy

bars and GRAND PRIZE raffle at 2:00 on test day. You must complete your entire test to

be eligible. (Flyer attached.)

Students will need to review the following links before the test:

1. Test Security Video
2. Digital SAT information
3. Khan Academy SAT practice

For more information about the SAT Digital Test, download the SAT Student Guide for

Digital Testing. It includes answers to frequently asked questions and a sample test.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/16AqnxpuqHqaIr8zKt3tW9Rb6vTB_Otak/view?usp=sharing
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eoICnxYIl2k
https://digitaltesting.collegeboard.org/for-students
https://www.khanacademy.org/SAT


https://digitaltesting.collegeboard.org/pdf/sat-student-guide-digital-testing.pdf

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me.

John Reichenberg
John.Reichenberg@lf.k12.de.us
302-284-9291 x 604
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